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How to join the Medical Reserve Corps (MRC) 

What is the MRC? 
The Medical Reserve Corps (MRC) is a national network of volunteers, organized locally to improve 
the health and safety of their communities. In Licking County, more than 150 volunteers from 
communities in the county who work in and around the health care field are members of the MRC, 
and are willing and able to assist local first responders and healthcare professionals should a natural 
or manmade emergency occur.  
 
The Licking County MRC is led by a coordinator at the Health Department and a Planning Committee. 
The Planning Committee is a group of MRC members who are responsible for steering the actions 
and policies of the group.  

How do I become a member of the Licking County MRC? 
1. Complete the application and return it to: 675 Price Road, Newark, Ohio 43055, 
MRC@lickingcohealth.org, or by fax at (740) 349-6510 with "Attention: MRC Coordinator" 
2. Next, complete MRC 101 training. To complete this training, review the following slides and watch 
the following video. Link to video. Link to slides. 
3. Email MRC@lickingcohealth.org to notify the MRC Coordinator your initial training is complete.  
4. Finally, you will receive a certificate of completion and your membership record will be created! 
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